
Quarterly Reporting Requirement for the CRRSAA and ARPA Student 
Pandemic Relief for the period ending December 31, 2021. 

Slippery Rock University of Pennsylvania has signed and returned to the 
Department of Education the Certification and Agreement form for the 
CRRSAA and ARPA (American Recovery Plan Act) programs to provide 
Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students. 

Slippery Rock University has received $17,351,637 in total from HEERF I, 
HEERF II, and HEERF III, to be provided to students in the form of 
emergency financial aid grants to students. 

As of 12/31/2021, $16,772,270 has been used by Slippery Rock 
University for emergency aid to students from all HEERF sources for all 
quarters within the grant periods. 

For the quarter ending 12/31/2021, $2,091,600.00 were disbursed to 
students all of which coming from HEERF III. 

For the quarter ending 12/31/2021, 929 students have received this 
funding. 

An estimated 8,400 students were potentially eligible for these funds. 

Slippery Rock University uses a combination of block grants to students 
with known need as demonstrated by their FAFSA generated EFC as well 
as an emergency aid application to identify other students with 
emergency need. We continue to apply HEERF funds in this manner by 
automatically identifying students with need expressed by their FAFSA as 
well with as an emergency aid application. During this quarter specifically, 
an emergency aid application was used to identify students in need. 

Quarterly reporting will continue as required. 

 


